
FTDX9000 POWER METER 

 

A small number of early production FTdx9000 power meters did not have the log power 
scale. 

As part of PEP they will be replaced with new ones that have the log scale on them to 
permit easier reading between 0 to 100 watts.   

Please see the photo. 

The new meter is on the left: note the addition of 10 & 50 on the power line.  

They are both RMS reading, not PEP.  

 

 

 


